
From: Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
Cc: Groves, Amber; stucker@blm.gov; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Subject: O.W.L release
Date: Monday, October 23, 2017 9:27:28 AM

Olivia,
I just received a call from Deana 214-364-7627 reporting a release for O.W.L. on a produced water
transfer line located 32.064885, -103.273247. Lea County, SW of Jal. Approximate 2800 barrels
released. Now I have had Inspector Kerry Fortner call and had an anonymous call come in that stated
OWL had a maintainer-grader moving the spill site soil around. Caller said the site was west of
Bennett on the El Paso pipeline right of way? At this time I do not have an inspector in the area.
 
Maxey G. Brown
District I AO/II
Hobbs, NM 88240
575-393-6161 ext. 102
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